L.ouie Azzolini

From: Ramesey, John [jramsey@NRCan.gc.cal

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2001 10:01 AM RECEIVED

To: 'Louie Azzolini'

Cc: Henderson, Penny; Hogan, Charlene; Clausen, Scott UL 14 e

Subject: Operational Matters -~ De Beers EA .
Bl .

Hi Louie:

We will require 3 hard copies of the more substantive documents such as the
draft EIS etc.. Please include two digital copies (CD-ROM) as well. Our
preferred digital format is WordPerfect.

This material can be sent to me. Note: even though I will be working at
another location (i.e. 130 Bentley Ave. for the next 2-3 months (our offices
at 580 Booth are being renovated), please continue to send packages ete. to
my 580 Booth address......a shuttle is supposed to deliver such packages to
the Bentley address.

As for addressing issues as they arise, simply forward your request to me,
and I will ensure that the appropriate party receives that request. Unless
otherwise advised, I will provide you with NRCan's response.
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